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TO:   Steven D. Patzer 
 
FROM:  Maria Patestas, EdD 

Director of Student Life 
 
DATE: March 11, 2021 
 
RE:  Involvement at Kingsborough Community College 
 
 
 
 
This memo serves as confirmation that Steven Patzer served on the Board of Directors for the 

Kingsborough Community College Association as well as the Kingsborough Community College 

Auxiliary Enterprise Corporation for the 2015-2016 academic year as a student member.  He was 

appointed by the Student Government Association to represent the students.  During his tenure, he also 

served on the budget sub-committee for both entities.  

 

I can be contacted via email at maria.patestas@kbcc.cuny.edu if you need any additional information 

about his involvement. 


